
 

 

 

21st Jan 2023, 

 

Dear Boys, 

You have another month to go before you face your exams. I hope you 

are all in good space. I hope you are not panicking or getting excessively 

paranoid of the exams. Take it easy and relax. Trust your brains and have 

faith in the sincere effort you are putting in.  

Continue to follow the study 

routine and there will be moments 

when you might just want to give up. 

Keep going. When things get tough, the 

tough get going. Be tough and keep 

your cool.  

If there is anyone who is feeling 

apprehensive or scared of the exams 

and needs help, feel free to approach 

someone you can trust and have a chat 

with him or her. 

If you need something, let me know.  

My email id is principaleds@gmail.com 

And my contact number is 9089416619 

All the best boys and I know you will all do well. 

Thank you and God bless all.  

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal) 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  
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